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From: Wentzel, Michael
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 7:49 AM
To: Gray, Dara
Subject: FWS Concurrence re: Biological Assessment
Attachments: USFWS Letter to NRC re IP Biological Assessment.pdf

Dara, 
 
Attached for your information is the letter we received from the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service concurring with 
the determination in our Biological Assessment that license renewal may affect, but is not likely to adversely 
affect, the Indiana bat nor the northern long-eared bat. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike 
 
Michael Wentzel 
Project Manager 
NRR/DLR/RPB2 
(301) 415-6459 
michael.wentzel@nrc.gov 
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